
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18 December 2018 

 

 

Ms Sarah Jane 

fyi-request-8794-659a3a21@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

 

Dear Sarah 

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your email requesting: 

 

… all information held in any form by the Treasury that shows or relates to: 

1. your decision to extend the time to respond to this request by 250% of the 

standard statutory maxima; and 

 

2. any draft full or partial drafts of this response and any feedback on or 

amendments to those drafts; and 

 

3. any comments about the level of detail to provide me with in this request; and 

 

4. any decision(s) to exclude or omit any information relating to this request; and 

 

5. any other comments or views about this request or the requestor. 

 

Your request was received by the Treasury on 18 December 2018 and will be dealt 

with in accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act.  Please note, the 

three weeks between Christmas Day and 15 January the following year don't count as 

working days. This means that any OIA request submitted from now may take a bit 

longer. 

 

The Treasury may need to contact you to clarify your request.  To facilitate this, and to 

confirm your eligibility to make a request under section 12 of the Official Information 

Act, would you please reply giving your phone number and postal address.  

 



 

 

The Treasury will not publish your personal contact details or use the information for 

any reason other than processing your request.  The personal information you provide 

will be subject to the requirements of the Privacy Act 1993 and the Official Information 

Act 1982. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 

Ministerial Advisor 

 


